
 

 

3 March 2017 

 

Dear Neighbour 

Yaloak South Wind Farm – Commencement of Truck Deliveries 

As part of the Yaloak South Wind Farm Project, delivery of construction supplies is due to 

begin from next Wednesday, 8 March. This will include quarry and cement products, which 

have been sourced locally. 

 

Managing Construction Traffic 

Pacific Hydro and our Yaloak South Wind Farm project partners WRJV are committed to 

working with the local community to manage any potential impacts from construction. 

 

Construction supply deliveries will be coordinated to avoid interference with the passage of 

school buses, and allow safe management of livestock in coordination with local farmers. 

 

All trucks and construction traffic will use the approved site access route, via Geelong-Ballan 

Road. No trucks or construction traffic will be allowed to travel to or from site via the Rowsley 

Valley section of Glenmore Road; and construction staff have been advised to use Geelong-

Ballan Road to access the site. 

 

Pacific Hydro and our project partners WRJV value safe driving. Please report any concerns to 

1800 730 734. 

 

Project Updates 

All project updates are shared on the Yaloak South Wind Farm Project page on our website 

(www.pacifichydro.com.au). If you have any queries, concerns, or feedback please don’t 

hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Adam Chandler 

Senior Project Leader – Communications and Engagement 

Pacific Hydro Australia 
  

 

For enquiries regarding this letter, please contact: 

Krista Kim or Adam Chandler 

enquiries@pacifichydro.com.au 

Tel. 1800 730 734 

 

http://www.pacifichydro.com.au/

